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Australian Capital Territory 

Territory Plan (Draft Section Master Plan) 
(Barton) Notice 2006 (No 1)* 
Macquarie Hotel Redevelopment (Section 27 Barton) 

Notifiable instrument NI2006—294 

 
made under the 
 
Territory Plan, part A3 clause 7.2 (Draft Master Plans) 

 
 
 
The ACT Planning and Land Authority has determined that a section master 
plan is required under part A3 section 7 of the Territory Plan. The draft section 
master plan is a revised and updated version of the current approved section 
master plan for the site.  It contains more detailed urban planning and design 
objectives and principles for the entire site.  The draft section master plan has 
been prepared in accordance with Variation to the Territory Plan No.238 
approved in May 2006 that established the changes to the land use policy for 
the section. 
 
The documents relating to the draft section master plan may be viewed at: 
• The ACT Planning and Land Authority Customer Service Centre, Ground 

Floor, South Building, Dame Pattie Menzies House, 16 Challis Street, 
Dickson (opposite the Motor Registry) 8:30am to 4:30pm weekdays.  
Copies of the draft section master plan can be obtained here;  

• The ACT Planning and Land Authority website at: 
http://www.actpla.act.gov.au/consultation/index.htm 

 
Written comments from the public are invited on the draft section master 
plan by 4 September 2006.  Comments should include reference to this draft 
section master plan, a return postal address, and be addressed to: 
 

The Manager, Urban Design  
ACT Planning and Land Authority 

 
Comments may be submitted in one of the following ways: 
 
• Hand deliver to: 

ACT Planning and Land Authority Customer Service Centre 
16 Challis Street, Dickson 
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• Post to: 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA   ACT   2601 
 

• Email: feedback@actpla.act.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
Neil Savery 
Chief Planning Executive 
ACT Planning and Land Authority 
8 August 2006 
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